
Our office will be closed
on July 4  2025th

 Dr. Birdwell joined us in
June 2025!
We say farwell to Dr.
Johnson on July 31  st

Our new website 
launches this month! 

Introducing our
newest office
venture - the “P2C
Newsletter.“
With a monthly
release, we plan
to keep you up to
date with the
latest office news,
health topics,
seasonal-related
advise, office-
based outreach
and staff fun!
We’re so glad you
are here. 

Newsletter
P2C

OFFICE NEWS

Meales is on the rise in communities across
the country. The best protection is
vaccination. Make sure your child is up to date
with their immunizations and well visits.  Our
staff is here to answer any questions you may
have regarding this outbreak. 

WHAT'S TRENDING?

NEW VISION,
SAME MISSION
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JOKE OF THE MONTH
What is Uncle Sam’s favorite snack?  Answer: Fire Crackers!

HAVE YOU
SIGNED UP FOR

THE HEALTH
PORTAL YET?

SEASONAL TIP:
Sunscreen is

recommended for 6M+ 
Broad-spectrum,

mineral-based, and
oxybenzone-free

Reapply every 2 hours
or after getting wet

Need Poison Control? 

Dial 1-800-222-1222

September 13, 2025
10a-2p

PTC Kids Health & 
Safety Day 


